Room Kk May News 2023

Dear Parents,

We can’t believe graduation is approaching so quickly! The children have done a great job throughout
the school year. We are so proud of their hard work and all they have accomplished! It has also been a
pleasure working with all of you and getting to know your children. We will miss cach of you!

We have been doing a fantastic job continuing to learn our letters and sight words during our reading
and language arts unit. The children are all reading at different levels and we are so extremely proud of
them. During the month of May, we will finish with the letters Qq, Jj, Xx, Yy, and Zz. We will
continue activities associated with cach letter such as bringing in mystery bags as well as sight word
and dictionary pages.

We have also been doing a wonderful job with our Daily 3 math and Daily S reading and language arts
groups. We have been able to read quictly to ourselves without interruptions for 16 minutes.

During our math unit, we enjoyed learning about money. In May, we will continue our moncy unit and
finish the school year learning about time. We will learn how to tell time on the hour and half hour.

Icarning about habitats in science was fascinating! During the month of May, we will study dinosaurs.
We will learn about different kinds of dinosaurs, what dinosaurs ate and how dinosaurs moved.

During social studies, we enjoyed learning about community helpers. This month, we will be focusing
on each student in the classroom. We will talk about their likes and dislikes, what they want to do when
they grow up, where they want to live and if they want to have any pets. We are so excited to hear
about their plans for the future.

&
The children have been having a blast doing art projects with Ms. Melissa on Fridays. She has been

introducing them to many different types of art and art materials. Keep up the great work!

A few reminders:
e Plcase have your child write their names on all assignments.
e We will be closed Monday, May 29th for Memorial Day.
e Our school fundraiser is Friday, May 5th at Edison Park Inn. Please dress in your best fiftics
outfit!

Ms. Michelle, Ms. Jill and Ms. Mclissa




